
We want to hear from you! 
Thank you for your interest in the COPD Learn More Breathe Better Resource Kit. Your 
input is essential to the success of this campaign.  In that spirit, we would appreciate if 
you would please take a few minutes to provide some additional feedback. 

Name:  
Title: 
Organization:  
Address:  
Phone: 
Email:  

May we contact you by phone to follow up on the feedback you have provided? 
Yes 
No 

1.	 How did you hear about COPD Learn More Breathe Better? 

2. How are you using this Resource Kit? Did you find it helpful in your outreach 
efforts? 

3.	 What types of materials do you feel best serve the needs of your members/constituents 
and the target audience? 

Brochures Educational Videos 
Fact Sheets Posters 
Print PSAs Internet/Website 
Radio PSAs Other: 

4.	 Through what channels does your organization communicate/share information with 
members/constituents? 

Website Meetings 

Newsletter Other: 

E-newsletter 


5.	 Are there other organizations/associations/corporations that you work with and/or 
believe would be interested in learning more about this outreach effort? 


Yes 

If yes, please list here: 


No 

Please complete and return via fax to 202.842.4032 or via email to COPD@Hager 
Sharp.com.  Thank you very much for your support and assistance.  
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